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New York City is taking aggressive steps to ensure the health and safety of all New Yorkers. For weeks

protocols have been in place and healthcare staff prepped for a quick and concise containment of any

person suffering Ebola-like symptoms or confirmed presence of the virus. These protocols have been

successfully implemented.

 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, along with New York City health officials maintain and

informative website, and have been distributing literature about the virus and preventative measures.

http://www.cdc.gov/vhf/ebola/index.html


Learn more about Ebola, you’re risk of exposure, the response in place and the realities of the virus at
health.ny.gov.

 

http://www.health.ny.gov/diseases/communicable/ebola/

